
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
COUNTY OF IONIA 

 
The Ionia County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing to consider a grant 
application to The Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act), Public 
Law 116-136, makes available supplemental Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
and Emergency Solutions Grant ESG-CV funding for grants to prevent, prepare for, and 
respond to Coronavirus (COVID-19). The CDBG grant will provide flexibilities for grantees 
to expedite the use of grant funds to help address the challenges facing our nation during 
this historic public health crisis.  Ionia County will seek to receive up to $351,107.00 in 
CDBG funds to reimburse for unexpected costs associated with COVID-19 and to provide at 
least 51% of the beneficiaries of the proposed project to low and moderate income persons 
or urgent need.  
 
The public is welcome to attend this meeting. 
 

Tuesday, November 17, 2020, at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Ionia County District Court Courtroom 
Ionia County Courthouse  

100 West Main Street- Ionia 
 
Comments or questions can be addressed to the Ionia County Administrator during normal 
business hours at 616-527-5300, or by mail at 101 W. Main Street, Ionia, MI  48846. There 
will be an opportunity for public comment on the proposed item at the public hearing. 
 
The County of Ionia will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 
individuals with disabilities attending the meeting upon prior notification to the County of 
Ionia. 


